
MADISON TOWNSHIP
Tar & Chip

Madison Township Supervisors will be applying Tar & Chip 
as weather permits, and at the availability of the distributor. 

Tar & chipping over existing areas will be done for $150.00 
per 100 ft. 

Residents desiring tar & chipping must notify and submit 
payment to the township prior to June 22, 2022.  Please make 
checks payable to Madison Township and mail to PO Box 620, 
Millville PA 17846. For further information contact Larry 
Hartzell at 570-458-4000 or leave a message if no answer. You 
must own a residence on that road for these prices.  Residents 
must clearly mark beginning and ending points 
for tar and chipping application with 3 foot stakes.
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